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TOPIC: UNDERWRITING ADVISORY 
 
  
 House Bill 2510 was passed in the last Legislative Session.  It was a “clean up” bill that 
addressed many small amendments to workers’ compensation law. 
 
 One of the changes was to amend the reporting requirement of Article 5.61(b).  Year-end 
premium loss statements, etc. are no longer required.  TDI considers these to be redundant and 
included a provision in the law to remove this requirement.   
 
 A copy of this particular amendment is attached to this notice.  TDI has not yet issued a 
bulletin regarding this change.  We anticipate that in the very near future.  Please alert your 
underwriting departments to this change.  We understand that they are currently unaware of this 
revision in the Act. 


